

Newsletter



July 2022 Issue No 48



Hope everyone enjoyed the jubilee celebrations.

We are starting to put some photographs of the local celebrations on our website.

Here is the link:

#### <u>Queens Jubilee 2022 – Escrick Heritage</u>

and more photo's will be added over the coming weeks.

Henry also very kindly shared his memories of the Coronation and they too are now on our website and this is the link:

#### Coronation.cdr (escrickheritage.org)

Thank you to everyone who shared their memories and memorabilia for the display. It was very much appreciated and enjoyed by all.



# Escrick Heritage Group Wednesday 6th July

This month we are going on a visit! Pre-booking essential. An earlier start when we meet in Skipwith main street near the Church at 6.25pm for a visit to the gardens of Skipwith Hall, by kind permission of Sir Charles and Ros Forbes Adam, and then in to Skipwith Church. To Book please contact:

<u>escrickchurch@gmail.com</u>

# Heritage Hub Afternoon of Monday 11th July, 1pm to 4pm

The Church will be manned, so please call in for tea, biscuits and a chat.

# Hoots Café Tuesday 19th July. 9.30am to 12 noon.

Absolutely everyone very welcome to come along for tea/coffee and cakes. Adults £3, children 50p. (Free refills). Come along for Tea/coffee, cake and a chat in lovely, relaxed, airy surroundings.

We look forward to seeing you.

### The Heritage group Wednesday 3rd August at 7.30 pm in Escrick Church 'Tellin't tale' by Rod & Pam Dimbleby

We meet to celebrate Yorkshire Day earlier in the week. Please do come along for an evening of Yorkshire Dialect! As usual, Escrick Heritage members free, guests £3 to include refreshments.

### The history of Escrick Brownies and Guides!

We would like to draw together information about the Escrick Brownie and Guides packs for the Community archive. Do you have any photographs or stories you would like to share please? If so please contact Caroline at:

#### escrickchurch@gmail.com

We know that Miss Powell led the group in the 1930's and Mrs Chadwick and Mrs Pagliaro in the 1970's. If you have any more information please do let us know so we can draw together all the pieces of the jigsaw and record it for future generations. We have two of the pack banners safely stored away in Church, but does anyone know where the toadstool went? Happy memories for many we think! Thank you.

## Looking ahead.... Christmas Tree festival

Escrick Church are holding a fundraising Christmas Tree festival at the beginning of December and we wondered if anyone would like to organise an entry on behalf of the Escrick Heritage Group please? More details a bit nearer the time and plenty of time to get the ideas flowing, but if someone would be happy to organise the Heritage Group entry it would be great please. Thank you.

We look forward to seeing everyone soon